PREVENT FIRES, PROTEGT THE HOME
Kitchen Safety
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Check the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission website (www.cpsc.gov)

for recent recalls of any appliances in your home.

The outlets in your kitchen should have Ground Fault Circuit Interrupter (GFCI) protection.
Remember to test GFCls monthly to ensure they are functioning properly.

Unplug all countertop appliances after use. Do so by pulling on
the plug, not the cord, to avoid damage to the cord.

Keep all countertop appliances and their cords
away from the sink and heat sources, like the stovetop.




